
The Central Missouri Radio 
Association is the oldest Amateur 
Radio Club in the Columbia, Mo. area.  
Check out our web site at: 
www.k0si.net.

If you have ideas for Web content, 
send them to Jim, WYØB.

To submit articles for this newsletter 
contact KCØLCS, Nathan, at the next 
club meeting or at 
kc0lcs04@yahoo.com. Also, if you have 
any changes in your address or 
method of receiving the newsletter, 
please contact Nathan. 

CALENDAR 

Our regularly scheduled monthly 
meeting is normally held at Boone 
Electric on the 2nd Tuesday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m.

Each Monday evening (except the 
Monday preceding the meeting or
holiday) join with the members at the 
club station on Worley St in the Red 
Cross building basement.

Each Wednesday is Club Net at 9:00 
p.m. If you’re interested or willing to 
volunteer for Net Control or if you 
have questions, contact WMØH, 
Dewey.

If you have not renewed your 
membership for 2008, see the 
treasurer, Bill Anglen, KCØACS, at 
the meeting, or mail a check for 
$20.00, ($25.00 per family) to: 
CMRA; P.O. Box 283; Columbia, 
MO.  65205.

Upcoming Hamfests:
January 19th: St. Joseph, MO
January 26th: Collinsville, IL

DECEMBER MINUTES

The club had our annual Christmas 
dinner meeting on the 11th at Golden 
Corral. It was a good time of food and 
fellowship. There was no official 
business at this meeting. Despite the 
winter weather, a pretty good size group 
was still in attendance. Everyone had a 
great time.

That’s all the minutes for this month. 
Hope to see everyone at the January 8th

meeting!
73’s, Nathan KCØLCS

-----------
Newsletter Tidbit:
The following was reported in the 
HandiHam e-letter of 12/12/'07.

Peter Dahl Co. going out of business
K2ESE reports in the W4OVH Digest 
that the Peter Dahl Co. is going out of 
business. "I just finished talking to the 
Peter Dahl company and was informed 
that Peter Dahl Co. is going out of 
business on 12/31/07. .." "This will be a 
big loss to ham radio. His products were 
the best and no one else is picking up 
the slack. In all probability will see 
something from the Chinese on the 
market in the future. Another piece of 
America and Ham radio gone forever!"
The story is also on ARRLweb: 
http://www.arrl.org/?artid=7889. Dahl  
has been designing specialty 
transformers and reactors for over 35 
years, and has been a licensed Ham 
radio operator, K0BIT, since 1955, 

currently holding an Extra Class license. 
He also holds a Bachelor of Electrical 
Engineering from the University of 
Minnesota. Dahl, 67, is suffering from 
Parkinson's Disease.
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